
 LPSD SHINING STARS, JANUARY 2022  

NAME LOCATION REASON NOMINATOR, POSITION
Tess McFadden Port Heiden Tess is always doing her best for the kids. She stepped into the 

elementary math position and really shined. She was willing to cover 
the whole school all alone while Katie and Nate left; it was a big deal 
and it was really appreciated by all. She works so hard for secondary 
social studies and science and the kids really have a wonderful 
opportunity to learn. 

Nathan McArthur, 
Principal/Head Teacher

Matthew Stark Chignik Lake Thank you Matthew for always decorating the school as each holiday 
approaches. I also appreciate that you take time to keep all of the 
walkways and entrances to the school shoveled and safe for staff & 
students.

Jim Dube, Principal

Clinton Boskofsky Chignik Lake Clinton and Tom are the bomb! We happily said goodbye to old, 
musty, moldy carpeting in our teacher housing. Clinton and Tom 
went above and beyond not only pulling out the old flooring and 
professionally installing the new flooring, but also repainting the 
walls, doors, and heater covers. The apartment is totally spruced up 
and looks (and smells) wonderful. You have two happy tenants that 
may never move! ;)

Barbara Donachy, Head Teacher

Tom O'Domin Chignik Lake Clinton and Tom are the bomb! We happily said goodbye to old, 
musty, moldy carpeting in our teacher housing. Clinton and Tom 
went above and beyond not only pulling out the old flooring and 
professionally installing the new flooring, but also repainting the 
walls, doors, and heater covers. The apartment is totally spruced up 
and looks (and smells) wonderful. You have two happy tenants that 
may never move! ;)

Barbara Donachy, Head Teacher

Stephanie Canning Chignik Bay She is single-handedly running that school, and she is doing a 
fantastic job. Christmas program, night gym, after school activities, 
to say the least. She is a powerhouse and now dealing with COVID 
and all that comes with it. WOW. I have always been impressed with 
Steph and her work ethic. This year she has indeed taken it to the 
next level.

Nathan McArthur, 
Principal/Head Teacher

Tess McFadden Port Heiden Tess has done an amazing job stepping in as our elementary math 
teacher, while still teaching secondary science and social studies. She 
is making this adjustment while pursuing an intense master's 
program for SPED which is really impressive on its own. She does it 
all with a smile and an awesome attitude. She helps out with a lot of 
our after-school activities and is willing to step in and help where 
ever. It's great having her here in PTH.

Nathan McArthur, 
Principal/Head Teacher

Katie Zimmerman Port Heiden Katie is a legend here in Meshik School and we LOVE it. She has 
watched the students grow and develop over the years and now she 
has her own little one too. She has more knowledge of the 
community than anyone else and she is so willing to help as any need 
arises. She does the best activities and crafts with the kids. You can 
really see them come alive when she is working with them. Katie is 
the best and everyone here knows it...and now you do too.

Nathan McArthur, 
Principal/Head Teacher

Sarah Anderson Port Heiden Sarah is an amazing Pre-K teacher. she has really given her heart 
and soul to the program this semester. The students have grown so 
much, some as far as nonverbal to full sentences in only a few 
months. The structure and routines are dialed in and the kids 
behavior is improving aswell. We are incredibly grateful to her for all 
her wonderful efforts.

Nathan McArthur, 
Principal/Head Teacher

Becca Stenson

Becca Stenson


